
Notice of Meeting 

Valle Crucis Historic Preservation Commission 

 

The Valle Crucis Community Council has scheduled a special meeting for May 30, 2024 

at Valle Crucis Elementary School from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  (see below) 

Community Invited to Discuss Future of Valle Crucis School Property 
 
Valle Crucis, North Carolina — Following a formal letter of intent issued to the 
Watauga County Board of Commissioners, and with support from the Watauga 
Riverkeeper and the Valle Crucis Community Park, the Valle Crucis Community 
Council (VCCC) invites all community members to a public meeting to discuss the 
future of the soon-to-be old Valle Crucis School property. The event will take place on 
May 30th from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM in the cafeteria of the Valle Crucis School, located 
at 2998 Broadstone Rd, Sugar Grove, NC 28679. 
This meeting is a key step in the collaborative process to determine the best use of 
the historic site. "The community's involvement is crucial as we explore the potential 
transformations of the Valle Crucis School property," said VCCC Chair Walter 
Browning. 
Attendees will have the opportunity to learn about potential options for the property 
after the Valle Crucis School moves out of the building, ask questions, and offer their 
insights during drop-in sessions. Brief, formal presentations will be given at 6:45 PM, 
7:15 PM, and 7:45 PM, outlining the proposed options for redevelopment. 

 

A majority of the members of the Valle Crucis Historic Preservation Commission may 

be in attendance and as such this notice serves as an official public notice. 


